
 

 

7th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please find attached your child’s latest report. 

On Thursday 13th March from 4pm-6pm we will be hosting a final parents evening for Year 
11. 

If your child’s teacher has requested an appointment with you to discuss your child’s 
progress, please log onto school interviews ( using the details below) to view and book an 
appropriate appointment time. 

Link:  https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code  

Code: m7g8m 

These last few weeks are crucial and your child needs to secure the best possible outcomes 
to give them the best life chances for their future. It is important that you attend these 
meetings so we can work in partnership and discuss next steps to support them. 

If you require any further information or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
contact your child’s year leader, Mrs Galer in the first instance. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code

